
James	and	Siobhan	Borger	
1139	Old	Academy	Road	
Fair;ield,	CT	06824	

February	6,	2022	

RE:		Voting	Individually	on	Executive	Orders	

Dear	Governor	Lamont	and	members	of	the	legislature:	

Please	do	right	by	the	people	of	Connecticut	and	vote	on	the	extension	of	any	and	all	executive	
orders	individually	rather	than	in	a	package	for	one	vote.		Package-deal	approaches	to	votes	truly	do	
a	disservice	to	the	citizens	of	our	;ine	state,	who	deserve	to	be	represented	by	their	legislators	on	
each	issue	on	a	unique	basis.		We	believe	that	transparency	and	accountability	are	paramount,	and	
we	hope	you	share	this	view	as	well.	

Thank	you,	
Jim	and	Siobhan	Borger


